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[EXTERNAL MAIL]Application No. ZAC-23-4

Shannon Murphy <thepurplepelican18@gmail.com>
Tue 5/9/2023 10:17 AM

To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

You don't often get email from thepurplepelican18@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Good afternoon,

| am responding to the application requesting a use variance by CAT5 Builders, LLC.

| own the adjacent property at 17 & 18 Prince St. Approval of CAT5 Builders request is fine with me.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully,
Thomas and Shannon Murphy

Caution: This e-mail has originated outside of GVI network. Do not click on links or open any
attachment (s) that might look suspicious unless you have knowledge of who the sender is.
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